
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, January 16, 2022 

 

 

Shirley Swindler, 

Anneka Oonk;  

Clay Landers. 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY 
Enlivening God, each day I am awakened by your goodness 

nudging the earth to life.   

I am filled with wonder.   

Your steadfast love extends to the sky,  

your constancy reaches to the clouds.   

How precious is your steadfast love!   

It shines like the dawn, and dews the desolation of my soul.  

Manifest in me the gifts of your Spirit that I may rejoice in you 

as I delight in serving your world this day.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 
  Created in the image of God, each of us is uniquely gifted to 

reveal divine likeness.  When our deep joy is united with 

meaning and purpose, vocation is birthed.  How or where is 

God calling you? 

 
 



Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

 
Sunday School Teachers Needed 

The Study Team is looking for Sunday school teachers for 2022.   

We are planning to start classes on March 6, 2022.  If you are 

interested in teaching a class, please contact Bonnie Phillips,  

865-719-4801, bonniephillips153@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

The Church Office will be CLOSED 

Monday, Jan. 17th in honor of 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

 
 

 
Deadline for inclusion in February Open Door 

is Thursday, January 20. 

Submit your information to Celia Simon  

at celiatn@gmail.com 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  To ensure the deductibility of your 

church contributions, do not file your 2021 income tax return until 

you have received a written acknowledgement of your contributions 

from the church.  You may lose a deduction for some contributions if 

you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgement 

of your contribution from the church.  Your statements will be 

available in the Gathering Area, Sunday, Jan. 30. 

 
FOOD COLLECTION 

For the month of January our focus foods are Canned Pasta 

(Spaghetti-O’s, Chef Boyardee, etc.).  These and other non-

perishable food items can be brought in through-out the month and 

placed in the yellow collection boxes in the Gathering Area.  Thank 

you for supporting our local food pantry efforts to help needy families 

in our community. 
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